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Council File No. 16-0209 written comment
1 message

Education Director ERNC <jennifer.nutting@eaglerockcouncil.org> Mon, Mar 21, 2016 at 5:52 PM
To: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org

| would like to submit a written comment to the council regarding Council File No. 16-0209.

| live with in the 500 ft zone regarding this alcohol license change. | received the notifications required to oe
sent.

| would like to inform the council that attempts to contact Terri Dickerhoff ana CGR Development by residents
were ignored.

Specifically two emails, and two voice messages went unanswered by Terri Dickerhoff and CGR Development,
after Ms. Dickerhoff promised to address residents' concerns at a Neighborhood Council Meeting.

Please remind Terri Dickerhoff that pad of informing residents of a license change includes addressing any
concerns neighboring properties may have.

| submit these comments as a resident, not as a member of the Neighborhood Council.

Jennifer Nutting

LAUSD Secondary Teacher

Eaucation Director Eagle Rock Neignborhood Council
323.868-4802
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